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Percival Worsley (Solihull MBC)

From:
Sent: 09 April 2024 20:22
To: Percival Worsley (Solihull MBC)
Subject: Re: Planning Correspondence for PL/2024/00575/TPO

CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of the Council. Ensure you trust the sender before clicking on any links
or opening aƩachments. The original sender of this email is Please click on the
'Report' buƩon in the toolbar above if you suspect this email to be suspicious... or forward to:

Dear Mr Worsley,

In response to the query raised in your leƩer of 3rd April I esƟmate that the cuƫ ng back would be about 2.5-3m in
total being 1m of main branch plus another 1.5-2m of thinner branches extending outwards and upwards.

I trust this answers the quesƟon.

Kind regards,

Martyn Pilley

------ Original Message ------
From:
To
Sent: Wednesday, April 3rd 2024, 17:43
Subject: Planning Correspondence for PL/2024/00575/TPO

Dear Sir / Madam,

Please see aƩached document.

Percival Worsley
Economy & Infrastructure Directorate, Solihull MBC
Tel
Email
**********************************************************************
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